
 
 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
                             
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For a 2009-2010 class calendar or additional information, please visit our website at www.feaa.net 

 

Florida Electrical Apprenticeship Assoc., Inc. 
5656 Corporate Way, West Palm Beach, FL  33407 

 

Phone:  561-697-4893 
Fax:  561-697-8728 
Panderson@feaa.net 

www.feaa.net 

August 2009 

     Please remember that 

all apprentices will be 
required to turn in their 
summer work records for 
the months of May, June, 
July, and August and be 
working with a licensed 
electrical contractor prior to 
enrollment for the 2009-
2010 school year. 

NO EXCEPTIONS 

1st Year Apprentices Promoted 
Promotion of our 1st year January 2009 class was held on 

July 16, 2009, at the corporate office of FEAA.  The following 
individuals received awards as well: 

 

     Perfect Attendance: Phillip Cole – Cole Electric 
    Josh Henschel 

     Most Improved:   Timothy Rolling – Stryker Electrical 
     Best Grade:   Phillip Cole – Cole Electric 

    Johan Stenberg – Loveland Electric 
    Paul Stubblebine – Powerline of SF 

     Best Overall:   Phillip Cole – Cole Electric 
 
 

1st Year Apprentice’s that were      
   promoted on July 16, 2009 
Dennis Boggs         Joshua Henschel 

 Jonathan Lindo          Paul Stubblebine
 Johan Stenberg         Douglas Reid 

                                                   Tom Leali, Instructor    Phillip Cole 
             Phillip Cole                                     Timothy Rolling 

 

1st and 2nd year Orientation for 2009-2010 
Orientation for 1st and 2nd year apprentices will be held Tuesday, September 8, 2009 at PBCC 

in Lake Worth at 6:30pm in Bldg AH101.  Orientation is mandatory and counts as one of the required 
classes for the 2009-2010 school year.  

2009-2010 Enrollment 
 

The fall semester is quickly 
approaching.  We are currently 
accepting applications for 
enrollment for apprentices who 
are working with a licensed 
electrical contractor.  Our office 
is located at 5656 Corporate 
Way in West Palm Beach.  
Please have your apprentice call 
the office at 697-4893 for an 
appointment.  We are open 
Monday – Friday, 9am – 5pm.   

3rd and 4th year Orientation for 2009-2010 
 Orientation for 3rd and 4th year apprentices will be held Thursday, September 10, 2009, at 
PBCC in Lake Worth at 6:30pm in Bldg AH101.  Orientation is mandatory and counts as one of the 
required classes for the 2009-2010 school year.  

     If there are any 
contractors that are 
interested in sitting on 
our Board of Directors, 
please contact Pam 
Anderson at 561-697-
4893.  We would love 
to have your input, 
and support. 

 

Book Requirements 
All books are required for the first night of 
class September 10, 2009, and are 
available for purchase at the corporate 
office.  There will be two nights prior to 
school that we will remain open until 
6:30pm to allow students to purchase 
their books after work.  Those dates are 
August 20, and August 26, 2009.  We 
accept cash, company or personal 
checks.  Credit cards are not accepted.  

 


